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Pawnee City Council meets 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee City Council members last week authorized Mayor Charlie
Hatfield and City Clerk Tammy Curtis  to sign USDA documents for a Sewer Jet
Trailer Grant.

The council approved a request from the Pawnee County Hospital Foundation to
re-name the street by the old doctors office at 7th and I Street “Dr. George
Voigtlander Lane” in recognition of the doctors longtime service to Pawnee  City.  

Dr. Voigtlander is planning to retire at the end of the year. 

The Council also reviewed the City Council General Election resutls.  Donnie
Fisher and Bruce Haughton will be sworn in as members of the Council during
the December 14th City Council meeting.  
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